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Orientation cum Workshop Programme on

“Revised NAAC Manual for Health Science University”

For providing the necessary information to all Hols/HoDs and Faculty Members on the revised

NAAC manual for Health Science University and action required for the preparations in line with the
revised manual before applying for 2°¢ Cycle accreditation, an orientation programme on “Revised
NAAC Manual for Health Science University” was organized by Internal Quality Assurance Cell
(IQAC), Swami Vivekanand Subharti University (SVSU), Meerut, during 16" and 17" September,
2019 in VC Conference Hall, SVSU, Meerut. In this orientation cum workshop, 113 faculty members

participated actively.

Dr. N. K. Ahuja, Vice Chancellor, Swami Vivekanand Subharti University (SVSU), Meerut welcomed
the eminent guest Dr. Dhermendra Singh, Professor, Guru Jambeshwer University, Hisar, Haryana

extended his warm welcome to the participants.

During the first session, Dr. Dhermendra Singh briefed about IIQA process, DVV data entering based
on standard operating procedure (SoP), SSR filing procedure and timelines for DVV clarifications.
Then he explained and imparted knowledge about the changes in all the Seven Criteria according to
the Health Science Manual and the process of assessment process in detail and also described about
the DVV process by displaying the screenshots of the portal. He concluded the session emphasizing on
Curriculum aspect and Value Added Courses & Add on courses as important aspects for Curriculum

Enrichment.

The Second Session was headed by Dr. Neetu Panwar, IQAC Coordinator, SVSU, Meerut and she
talked on Objectives of IQAC, Operational Features of the IQAC and Role & Functions of IQAC along with
the Strategies lay down by IQAC. She also briefed about SSR and AQAR related metrics through presentation.
She explained in detail about AQAR. She explained the data filing process in DVV and how to prepare
documents for uploading with SSR as per the revised manual for Health Science University. The

session was concluded with a vote of thanks.




Faculty members attending the orientation during Session 2







